
 
 
 
 
 
 

UCAP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Urbana City Building – 2nd Floor Conference Room 

 February 15, 2007 
 
 
 
In Attendance: 
Leonard Christmon     
Melvin Peeples       
Virginia Patterson 
Hayward Patterson 
Ofc. Matt Quinley 
Ofc. Rebecca Wood 
Lt. Anthony Cobb 
Mayor Laurel Prussing  
Alderman Robert Lewis 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. 
 
Street Crime Unit (SCU) Officer Matt Quinley and Officer Rebecca Wood reported that 
twenty-eight (28) arrests were made in the UCAP neighborhood during the month of 
January 2007.  The SCU seized 13.78 grams of Crack Cocaine, 959 grams of Cannabis 
and 2.8 grams of Heroin during that time.  Officer Quinley and Officer Wood then 
addressed questions/concerns of committee members.  
 
Alderman Robert Lewis reported that the Harvey Street project will not begin in 2007 
as reported at the last UCAP meeting.  The money for construction is available but the 
City’s Engineering Department will not have the plans ready for bidding to begin until 
2009.  Mr. Lewis assured everyone that the project will be done, it will just be later 
than discussed previously.        
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted:   
Karen Lowery 
UPD Secretary 
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